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ITEM #3: Approve a Contract Extension for Audit Services Contract for Fiscal 
Year 2020-21 
 

 
Council Question:  
How much was the previous one-year extension of the audit services with Martin Starnes & 
Associates? 

Staff Response:  

The cost for FY 2020 audit services was $53,050.  

 

  


